March 7TH, 2011 @ LHS Library @ 5:30pm

Overview of Meeting-

Application notification should be release on Wednesday the 9™

Energy project options were presented to the school committee. Option 1 and 3 (lighting and PWS boiler and LHS
burner) are what the school committee feel we can afford right now, but want to discuss the other options for the
future. Rick handed out what he gave the school committee for the funding of these approved options. By using money
from a bond expiring this coming year, contracted services under facilities and left over stimulus money is how we will
pay for these improvements. All members were happy with this plan.

Questions were raised about removal of the oil in tanks, if they could be sold, if we would have to do ground tests, etc.
All of these questions will be investigated and the school department will do what is necessary when answers are
reveled.

The facilities committee expressed their commitment to “pick away” at projects for as long as it takes.

The widening of the road from the Public Works building and the school property are in discussion stage to prepare a
plan for a summer time frame.

Meeting ended at 6:30pm — Next Meeting April 14th at LHS Library



